
 

Dear parents  

 

As you all know that our school is preparing for 75th Independence Day celebration in the school on  

15th August.If your  child is participating in the function kindly send him in the fuction costume, Even if  

he/she is not participating all the students have to come to school at 7:20 a.m.  School will get over at  

12 p.m.  

            I wish you all a very  Happy  Independence Day and good luck for the function.  

           

              

         Principal  


